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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR INFRASTRUCTURE   

BY DEPUTY L.J. FARNHAM OF ST. MARY, ST. OUEN AND ST. PETER 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 14th NOVEMBER 2022 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 21st NOVEMBER 2022 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Minister explain why all online access to the Our Hospital Project at Overdale via 

www.ourhospital.je has been removed, whether it will be reinstated and, if so, when?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

The website, ourhospital.je was by managed by the former Design and Delivery Partner (DDP).  In the 

interest of minimising costs in relation to the Our Hospital Project, the website has been decommissioned 

and will be managed in-house by Government of Jersey colleagues.  All key sources of information with 

reference to the project will be available through the gov.je web domain.  

Therefore, there are currently no plans to reinstate the external website  www.ourhospital.je, and future 

publications relating to the project will be published on gov.je. 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ourhospital.je%2F&data=05%7C01%7C%7Ca21a48eb13334ceda78608dac61b98f1%7C2b5615117ddf495c8164f56ae776c54a%7C0%7C0%7C638040119093822656%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=1HUdLiRegeLfnlAqEvXoDHI%2FCGVF9fzMwSMRTGg1r1A%3D&reserved=0

